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HOWARD SUAMICO OPTIMISTS-  

WWW.HSOPTIMISTCLUB.ORG 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THESE UPCOMING EVENTS 
  
                        ​ ​Oct ​            ​Your membership fees are due!  Invoices will be sent out 
                       ​Nov      7 ​    ​Howard-Suamico Optimist Club fundraiser! 

About the Show –​ ​The DECADES – ​is a musical time travel through the best Music and comedy 
of the 60's, 70's & 80's.. 

Date & Pricing – ​Nov. 7​ – (5:00 pm Open • 6:00 pm Dinner • 7:00 pm Show) 
Place​:  Riverside Ballroom, 1560 Main Street, Green Bay  ​Dinner & Show:​ ​$44/person 

Show Only:​ $30/person    Buy tickets individually or purchase a table for 8.  

Daddy D’s donates $5 from every ticket sold to our club.  We also receive the proceeds 
from the basket raffle and 50/50 raffle.  A win/win for everyone!  

Mark your calendar now​ for a great social as well as fundraiser! Contact Tina Seifert to secure 
tickets @ 920-471-8264, ​Tinaseif@gmail.com​ or ​hsoptimistclub@gmail.com  

MAIL/MAKE CHECKS OUT TO:  H-S OPTIMIST CLUB 

PO Box 434 Suamico WI 54173-0434 

 

     ​ ​RAFFLE ITEMS NEEDED 
 We want to do a Packers basket and a Nautical basket.  Will need donations of Craft beer and 

Captain’s Rum.  The third basket we’re looking for $$ donations to do a money tree. Full of 
lottery tickets, gift cards,etc. If we get 20 of our members to just donate $5 we are good on that 

with $100.  Any amount will help...We can do the shopping! 
  So… ​Money, Gift cards, Rum and craft beers!! ​Thanks, Mary Joan & Diane 

mailto:Tinaseif@gmail.com
mailto:hsoptimistclub@gmail.com


 

 
 ​51st Annual Christmas Parade ~ ​The Magic of Christmas 

                                    Saturday, Dec. 7th - 1:00  

                      and Breakfast with Santa (more info to follow) 

  

 
Contact Mike Kirschling 920-272-3403 or Rozy 920-265-8772  

Application is online @​ ​www.hsoptimist.org 
 

                            Dec. 10    Christmas Caroling 
                            Dec. 17    Christmas Nooner 
                            Dec. 24    No Meeting ~ Merry Christmas 
                            Dec. 31    No Meeting ~ Happy New Year ! 
 
   ​BOOYAH! ​ ​  ​Thank you to Tina Seifert and all the volunteers who helped prep for and sell 

booyah Labor Day Weekend! ​$1,233.00 Profit!   
Thank you to Tim Rasmussen and Kimps Hardware also! 

 
 

 



 

ROCK THE COMMONS 

 
 

Thank you to all who helped out with Rock The Commons! We had a great time bartending and                  
listening to Big Mouth and the Power Tool Horns. Despite a crisp fall-like evening, our efforts                
were quite lucrative. We hope to make this an annual fundraising event. Stay tuned for the final                 
fundraising totals... 

 
 

INSTALLATION BANQUET 
Thank you to Rebecca and her team for another great Optimist year and 

Welcome to President Jeff Devroy and his team for 2019-2020! 
 

 
 

 



 

Congratulations to the 2019 Life Member Mike Blaney 
 And to Alex Peterson, recipient of the President’s Citation award.  

 
 

~FOUNDATION CORNER~ 
Marshall & Priscilla Fay have reached the Foundation’s “Gold” level of giving of $5,000 plus.  In 

November, our Foundation Committee will identify needs in our community and give back 
between $4,000-$5000 where needed.  Thanks to the continued generous contributions by 

Marshall & Priscilla that help us to do that!  Please thank them for their support, and Thank You 
to all the members and family that volunteered at the Foundation Brat Fry and Pizza Ranch this 

year, that resulted in over $1,000.00.  Your support is making a difference! 
  

 



 

 
Introducing our 2019-2020 WINUM Governor,  
Daniel O’Leary and his Executive Board team: 

 
Besides having two Lt. Governors from our club (Tom Binish & Chris Nielsen) we also have 

several others that are committee members for WINUM:  
 Diane Schmidtke, Gary Rozmarynoski, Bob Chambers, & Mary Joan O’Leary 

 
                                         ​INFO FOR THE NEWSLETTER 

 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ADD ANYTHING TO THE NEWSLETTER, 

 PLEASE LET TINA SEIFERT  KNOW ​BEFORE​ THE LAST WEEK OF THE MONTH  
TO GET IT IN THE NEWSLETTER.  

 
SPEAKERS 

 
LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS TO GET SPEAKERS FOR THE UPCOMING MONTHS. 
PLEASE LET JEFF DEVROY KNOW WHICH MONTH YOU WOULD LIKE TO TAKE! 

 
ALSO, PLEASE GET THE NAMES OF YOUR SPEAKERS IN THE MONTH BEFORE:  

Email them to :​HSOPTIMISTCLUB@GMAIL.COM  
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https://www.comevolunteer.com/events/12714-cellcom-green-bay-marathon/volunteer


 

 
 

Upcoming Board of 
Directors Meeting  

Monday Oct. 21 
6 PM Townline 

 
 

 
SPEAKERS FOR OCT. 

 
 

 ​OCTOBER  1 
Mark Nicholas 

                  ​Cup of Joy 
 

OCTOBER  8 
Freedom House 

 
OCTOBER  15 

Drs Skip & Julie Wyss 
The Spine Project 

 
OCTOBER  22 

Kim Hess/Nicolet Bank 
Fraud Prevention 

 
OCTOBER  29 

Bill Bongle 
Drones 

 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 

  
            Tuesday Noon Meetings 
 
           Sept. 3, 2019  

Birthdays: ​Steve Dill 
Katie Peters    Dave Luedke  
Anniversaries: ​Doug & Sue Vine 
Jamie & Marie Whiting  Jim & Linda Morrison 

           Marshall & Priscilla Fay  
          ​ ​50/50:  ​Katie Peters 
           Queen of Hearts:​ Harold Peterson 
 

 

 
Welcome to Christine Vanden Hoogen from St. 
Vincent Foundation and St. Vincent Children’s 
Hospital. Christine gave us a preview of the 
renovations that are in process over at St. 
Vincents. Nearly $10 million was raised by the 
foundation to make significant improvements 
for their smallest patients and visitors. Many do 
not realize that St. V’s is home to Green Bay’s 
very own children’s hospital.  
 

 
 

           ​Sept. 10, 2019 
Birthdays: ​Don Snyder  
Anniversaries:​ ​Connie & Ron Tilot 
50/50: ? 

           Queen of Hearts:​ ? 
  



 

 

 

 
 

October  Birthdays 
           ​ 7- Jamie Whiting 
             8 - Bob Hansen 

10 - Marshall Fay 
            16 - Tom Binish 
            24 - Mary Joan O’Leary 

25 - Diane Schmidtke 
 30 - Randy Johnson 

31 - Barb Erlandson 
 

  
  

 
October  Anniversaries 

  
       ​ 5 - Leta & Shaun Jacquet  
        6 - Burt & Pat McIntyre 
        8 - Laura & Mike Nelson  
       21 - Kathy & Willy Zasada 
       22 - Dave & Sandy Luedke 
       24 - Dave & Diane Koertge 

 
 

 
    If we do not have your birth 

date or anniversary date, please 
let Rebecca or Tina know. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
Welcome to Tom Hinz who came and talked about 
Brown County’s Veterans treatment court. Veterans 
Court is a specialty court model that serves veterans 
struggling with addiction and mental health struggles 
who are referred from the criminal court system. They 
pair veteran mentors with participants to promote 
sobriety and get veterans back on track. This program 
has been in our area since 2010 and has had great 
success.  
 
          ​ Sept.17, 2019 
           Birthdays:​  Rebecca Agamaite  
           Jim Pyle  Betty Zimdars  Connie Tilot 
           Anniversaries:​ Rick & Gail Colberg 

Jeff & Connie Devroy  
           ​50/50: ​Karl Van Roy 
           Queen of Hearts: ​Connie Horen 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
          ​THE OPTIMIST CREED 

PROMISE YOURSELF 
To be so strong that 

nothing can disturb your 
peace of mind. 

To talk health, happiness 
and prosperity to every 

person you meet. 
To make all your friends 

feel that there is 
something in them. 

To look at the sunny side 
of everything and make 

your optimism come 
true. 

To think only of the best, 
to work only for the best, 
and expect only the best. 
To be just as enthusiastic 

about the success of 
others as you are about 

your own. 
To forget the mistakes of 
the past and press on to 
the greater achievements 

of the future. 
To wear a cheerful 

countenance at all times 
and give every living 
creature you meet a 

smile. 
To give so much time to 

the improvement of 
yourself that you have no 

time to criticize others. 
To be too large for 

worry, too noble for 
anger, too strong for fear 
and too happy to permit 
the presence of trouble. 

 
 

 
Welcome to Ryan Welnetz who spoke to us regarding 
2Myles4Autism, a run/walk to raise awareness and 
acceptance of people with autism. 2Myles4Autism 
was created in 2012 by Ryan’s son Myles’s 3rd grade 
classmates who wanted to fund a way to support him. 
The event will celebrate its 9th year in April of 2020. 
Money raised supports students with autism in the 
Howard-Suamico school district.  
 
 
           Sept. 24, 2019 
           Birthdays: ​Jeff Devroy  

Wendy Peche   Mike Demerath  
Anniversaries: ​ Randy & Rene Johnson 

           Tom & Diane Madigan  
           ​50/50:​ Rick Colberg 
           ​Queen of Hearts: ​Jim Morrison 

 

 
Thank you, ​Howard Suamico Optimists​,​ for 
letting House of Hope speak about childhood 
and family homelessness at your September 
meeting. We appreciate your support and all 
you do to encourage and support children and 
youth in our community!  Beth Hudak 
 
 
 
 
 

  
                            ~  THE END ~ 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/HSOPTIMIST?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARBL01UXHu4o3A_jcYGyTc_90jD_0Nip54ltWtQNMpiOsJkWDPhMT9NOfio0aNRg5tFOszG_gMTNGME8&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBSy784YiLkDmTc5Qdc0vZouYkA0UXkTeieITASqPF0JmVrxenEzF0EeaxXWOb5Y7q-yp5zzQNzyST1OIVIIoDJ-pvCtVmmxsjLxJ2_fwK9pFWt6YPcQr8M_hos7awjSrCIn1-O3TVk0jRSEvXRyRy6teaJDSz4OmyCWZpT708Wf0kiVqQUr5jXs5bsGLUQJK22obPnmkWHDVkDm63Mj5vEgmEcLjk5z_qrDUMhs3wNwMDXAWEzJGm3VGx_RLlkJQ6iAnQg0EcAvkZlU5lcNtCyUMaDHFr7NkvHCA9LRizbOMI_2FoNirdQynivGUd8r7vRBVL8QIC5M-s9LncAN9oSXQ


 

 



 

  



 

 


